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October 2018 Newsletter

http://www.blueridge18.org/schnelem.htm 
UPCOMING EVENTS
October

3 P.I.E., 6:00 p.m.
4 Growing Together, Schneider Cafeteria, 5:30 p.m
5 Teacher Institute – NO SCHOOL

8 Columbus Day – NO SCHOOL
12 Knight Walk, BRIJHS, 9:30 a.m.

17 Board Meeting, HS Library 7:00 p.m.

19 End of 1st Quarter

26 Report cards go home
26 Picture Retake
31 Halloween Parade, 9 a.m.; Parties, 2:00 p.m.
November

1 Parent Teacher Conferences, 3:30-6:45 p.m.

6 Parent Teacher Conferences, 3:30-6:45 p.m.
7 P.I.E., 6:00 p.m.

14 Board Meeting, HS Library, 7:00 p.m. 
15 Growing Together, Schneider Cafeteria, 5:30 p.m.

16 Progress reports go home
21 NO SCHOOL

22-23 Thanksgiving Holidays – NO SCHOOL

SCHOOL SAFETY - A letter has been sent home with students that provides families with information in the event of a potential emergency or evacuation. This information is also posted at http://5il.co/4lo3. If you have questions, please contact the Schneider office.
KNIGHT WALK – P.I.E. puts on our annual building fundraiser.  This event funds a variety of student centered activities at Schneider Elementary. Come join us on October 12th at 9:30 at BRIJHS to cheer on our Schneider students!
[image: image2.jpg](X
-



ANGEL TREE – If you would like to have your family’s name given to the Angel Tree for help at 
Christmas, please contact our office at 309-928-2611.  Applications need to be returned by October 19th.
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Instead of classroom Christmas parties and gift exchanges we will again have an all school field trip to the Princess Theater in LeRoy for a movie and treat.  More information will be sent home as soon as it is available.

[image: image4.wmf]HALLOWEEN - On Wednesday, Oct. 31 Schneider School will have its annual Halloween 
Parade beginning at 9:00 a.m., led by the BRHS band drum line.  Pre-Kindergarten through 3rd grade students will begin at the circle drive and walk South on John Street, West on High, North on Brookview, and back to the school. Parents and community members are encouraged to join us along the street to view the children.  If it rains, the parade will be held in the old gym of the high school. Halloween classroom parties will be held at 2:00 p.m. Only parents who have signed up to be helpers should attend the parties. No younger siblings please.  Costumes should not include any “weapons”. 
SPECIAL REMINDERS:
· Title 1 Video: Here is a link to our video highlighting the Title 1 program at Schneider Elementary. Click here to view.   
· Kindergarten students must turn in their vision test forms before October 15.
